
- G O S F O R D -

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to all students, parents and families to the new Midford Gosford  
Uniform Store, opening on Monday 26th May at 9:00am. 

The new store is located at 72-82 Mann Street, Gosford. 

The current shop in Bowen Crescent will be closed from Monday the 19th May - while we move to the new 
location.

Online orders placed by Friday the 16th will be delivered to School on Tuesday the 20th. No deliveries will be 
made on Thursday the 22nd. Trading and deliveries will resume as normal from Monday the 26th of May.

We look forward to meeting you and servicing your uniform needs.

Our opening hours are: 

Monday - Friday	    	 9:00 am - 5:00 pm
Saturday & Sunday	 Closed

Phone:	 	    (02) 4322 2503
Email:		     gosford@midford.com.au
Address:	    U3 / 72-82 Mann Street, Gosford


